
Congratulations to Oscar Fleming who is our Citizen of the Week. 
He contributes positively to all aspects of school life and upholds 
our school values of respect, responsibility and citizenship. Great 
work, Oscar!  

Our PBL focus for this week is Consider Others.  Students are 
reminded that you can show consideration for others by doing 
something for them, no matter how big or small. Ways to be 
considerate include respecting the ideas of others and their time, 
as well as being polite.  

School photos are on Monday 16 May 2022. Envelopes were sent 
home with children this week. Please return all photo envelopes 
by tomorrow, Friday 13th May.  Students wear their school sports 
uniform.  

• Boys: school polo shirt, black pants/shorts, black socks, black 
shoes, school jumper (if weather is cold). 

• Girls: school polo shirt, black skort/shorts/pants, black socks, 
black shoes, school jumper (if weather is cold).  

The Lower Lachlan District Cross-Country will be held next Friday, 
20th May 2022 at Tullibigeal Sportsground. Thank you to those 
students who have returned their notes. We wish all students 
participating the best of luck.  

Congratulations to Viarna Oxenbridge and Clare Hueske who 
were drawn out of the PBL Reward Ticket box and are our PBL 
Stars of the week. Well done to all our students who were 
recognised throughout the week. Good luck in next week’s draw.  

Have a great week!  

 

Melanie Johnson 

Principal 
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Term 2 — Week 3 

Issue 13 

Thursday, 12 May 2022 

TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A little school achieving big things 

Welcome to Week 3 

We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri People, Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather and pay our 

respects to their Elder’s past, present and emerging. 

Coming Events: 
Week 3 

Friday 13 May 

• Applications close for Year 5 

opportunity class 

• Sport 

• Library 

Week 4 

Monday 16 May 

• NAPLAN – Numeracy 

• School Photos 

Wednesday 18 May 

• Chicken burger meal deal lunch 

Thursday 19 May 

• Middle School 

Friday 20 May 

• Sport 

• Library 

• Lower Lachlan Cross Country at 

Tullibigeal 

Week 5 

Wednesday 25 May 

• National Simultaneous Storytime 

Thursday 26 May 

• National Sorry Day 

Week 3  

Oscar Fleming 

Citizen of the Week 

CONTACT US   Kikoira St, Tallimba NSW 2669     Ph: 6975 7251     Email: tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Website: www.tallimba-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  
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Viarna Oxenbridge Clare Hueske 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photos are on Monday 16 May 2022. 
Envelopes were sent home with children on 

Monday. Please return all photo envelopes by 
tomorrow, Friday 13th May. 

 
Please ensure all students wear their school 

sports uniform. 
 

Boys: school polo shirt, school jumper (if 
weather is cold) black pants/shorts, black socks, 

black shoes. 
 

Girls: school polo shirt, school jumper (if 
weather is cold) black skort/shorts/pants, black 

socks, black shoes. 

P&C Meeting  

Friday, 3rd June (Week 6) at 10am in 

the Library. 

Lower Lachlan District Cross Country 

Friday, 20th May 2022 at Tullibigeal Sportsground. 

An order of events and map of the course will be sent 

home with children next week. 

Chicken Burger Meal Deal Lunch 

Wednesday, 18th May 2022. An order form has been 

sent home with children today and needs to be 

returned to the front office with money by next 

Tuesday, 17th May 2022. 



 

                                                             Y        Year 1/2/3 & Miss Lord 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English this term, students are exploring 

persuasive texts. As a class we read the story 

‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ by Drew Daywalt. 

Students have been focusing on low and high 

modality words and discussed how to choose 

or make words more powerful in their writing. 

In Mathematics, we are looking at addition and the 

many different strategies we can use to solve the same 

problem. The students have learnt these concepts 

through a range of hands-on materials, games, and 

activities. 

In Science this term, 

Stage 1 are investigating 

observable changes that 

occur in the sky and on 

the land. Students are 

currently looking at the 

patterns of the Sun’s 

path in the sky and the 

appearance of the moon 

and stars at night. 

In Geography, Stage 1 are looking at Australia’s location in the 

world through the eyes of an intergalactic traveller. They are 

exploring Australia as a continent on a planet called Earth and 

we were able to use an intergalactic GPS to identify Australia's 

and Tallimba’s position on Earth. 

The children have been loving the new sandpit 

toys. Thank you to those who have donated. 

Our vegetable garden is booming with celery 

and spinach. During recess this week, students 

enjoyed picking and eating some produce.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

                                           

 
Joss Facility Management is looking for a reliable 

cleaning staff member for permanent work in Tallimba. 
 

A 1 hour and 59 minute shift, Monday to Friday is 
currently available, with some flexibility in working 

hours. 
 

All you need is a valid Working with Children Check & 
be COVID-19 vaccinated and Joss will pay for your 

Criminal Record Check and provide training and 
uniform!  Formal training and qualifications are also 

available. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming 
you to our family owned Company. Please email us at 
careers@jossgroup.com.au for an application pack! 

 

Sandpit and Cubby House 

Toy Donations for  

Tallimba Public School 

The students of Tallimba Public School 

are asking for any toys suitable for 

sandpit and cubby house play. 

If anyone has anything they would like to 

donate to our school the students would 

really appreciate it. 

Please drop donations into the school at 

the front office or contact Karlynda 

Oxenbridge on 0488 057 307 for pickup. 

Thank you! 

Cleaner Wanted  

It Takes a Village will be 

visiting Tallimba again on 

Tuesday 7th June 

10:30am at the hall 
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